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                     We wish you all a Very Happy & Healthy 2016 
  

                             Next Month’s Rally – Ferry Reserve Caravan Park 

        Riverside Cresent, BRUNSWICK HEADS, N.S.W. 2483 
      Wednesday 17

th
 – Monday 22

nd
 February 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

 
 

    DIRECTIONS:              ATTRACTIONS: 
  Gateway, then Pacific H’way south to NSW border.  

Take Brunswick Valley Way towards Billinudgel /  

Ocean Shores / Tourist Drive 40. At round-about,  

take 1
st
 exit onto Tweed Valley Way. Turn right onto  

Brunswick Valley Way – At 1
st
 roundabout, take 3

rd
 exit  

onto Old Pacific H’way. At 2
nd

 roundabout, take 1
st
 exit  

onto Riverside Cresent and then turn right to stay on  

Riverside Cres. and destination (OFFICE) is on left.  
 Brunswick Valley Way 

     

       

 

 

    THINGS TO DO: 

 

    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  -  JANUARY 2016 

 

 

POST CODE –2483  
EMERGENCY DETAILS -FIRE OR MEDICAL 

To seek urgent help, continual quick short blasts of a whistle or car horn (3 seconds 

on/off). Upon hearing this members are requested to proceed in an orderly manner to 

the site of the whistle or car horn bringing with them mobile phone, fire extinguisher, 

water bucket, fire blanket, torch and first aid kit 
 

North Byron Parklands – 6.2kms 

Tyagarah Tea Tree Farm – 8.6kms 

Tyagarah Nature Reserve – 8.7kms 

Crystal Castle & Shambhala Gardens 

–   9.9kms 

Captain Cook Lookout – 14.7kms 

Wategos Beach – 14.8kms 

Cape Byron Lighthouse – 15.1kms. 

Kayaking / Canoeing 

Fishing – You may need a NSW 

Fishing Licence which you can get at 

the Office 

10 min walk to town on a safe path. 

SITE FEES:    $36 /v /n -- Make sure you 

do your own booking ASAP to ensure a site. 
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JUST A FEW REMINDERS: 
If you have put your name down to attend a rally and cannot do so --- Please Phone ERIC – NOT a friend. He is 

the one responsible for booking the venues, not your friend! 

Please support our SPONSERS when needed. 

DOG LOVERS: Do the right thing --- dogs on leads/ short leads if brought to outdoor Happy Hour/ 

   no dogs in rooms at venues/ not around food/ address barking immediately /pick up after them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 CHRISTMAS PARTY REPORT:    
The Brighton Bowls Club is a great venue for a Xmas party, they have fairy lights on the ceiling which adds to the 

Xmas theme. The staff were all lovely and they decorated the tables for us.  A smaller crowd than usual, but an 

enjoyable day for those who attended.  The meals were lovely … some even got special treatment of getting ice 

cream on their fruit salad. I wonder who!!! 

Two birthdays and two anniversaries were celebrated.  Thank you to Eric Elf and our visitor, Gwen, for handing out 

the pressies for Santa.  

Looking forward to the 2016 rallies and hope you all stay safe and healthy. 

Cheers  Colin (Vice President) 
 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Loretta & Brian     and       Chris & Ron                    Colin with Birthday couple, Irene & Mick 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

ACTIVITIES   for February  

                                                                    Organizers :  Rod & Gayle / Les & Bernie 
 

  Danish Rounders for Seniors – Team game on grassed area      

   Time to be advised --- Please see blackboard 
  

         
 

 
      

Yvonne W thinks that by smooching 

up to Eric Elf she’ll get to pick her 

own gift……………NO, she won’t ! 

 

    ‘Besties’ Elaine with Elf, Gwen,  

   who was visiting from down south. 

 

 

 

 

 

Who got ice-cream???? 
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    I won’t ask about this !      or this! 

  Thank you to our Elves – ‘Eric Elf ‘ and 

  Visitor, Gwen. Hope you enjoyed the day. 
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   Vickie, Santa Colin & Paul     Gay in her lovely reindeer top Col & Lyle (with bells on) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

ACTIVITIES ROSTER  

 
            FEB 2016 …. Gayle & Rod / Bernie & Les 
           MARCH     .… Mark & Diana / Noel & Yvonne 
           APRIL       …. Andy & Dave / Helen & Rick 
 
If you are unable to attend your nominated rally,  
please swap with another couple and notify the Vice 
President, Colin. 

 

 
 
 

 

RAFFLE ROSTER (prize value $20.00+ tickets) 

 
        FEB 2016  .… Mick & Faye 

                   MARCH   .…  Paul & Vickie 

        APRIL      …. Allan & Debbie 

 

If you are unable to attend your nominated rally please get 

in touch with the next member on the raffle list. Should you 

be unable to find a replacement from this list, contact the 

Secretary, Elaine.  

  

 PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 

Great to see you all again for our first rally for 2016.  

What a pleasant afternoon with the temperature being down after the past hot days, and even the rain stayed 

away. Welcome to our 5 visitors and the return of two old members. Looking forward to seeing you all again  

at Ferry Reserve next month. 

A special thanks to those committee members who organised the food, raffles, etc, for the Picnic in the Park, 

and thanks also to those members who helped with cooking the barbie. Well done all.  

 

Ken 

 
 
 

      BIRTHDAYS  for February 

 

18
th
 … Mark  23

rd
 … Faye 

      25
th
 … Paul 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES  for February 

 

18
th
 … Vicki & John  

25
th
 … Debbie & Allan 

   
Activity Organisers –Please propose a toast to Members 

Celebrating a Birthday or Anniversary at Happy Hour 

(Sat). 



5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         Visitor - Margaret 

 

      PICNIC –IN- THE- PARK at Thurecht Park, Scarborough 

         Visitors – Margaret & Russell     Visitors – Joy & Brian 

                 Visitors – Barry & Barbara 

 

 

 

To Diana & Mark and Maryanne & George 

       (both couples absent)   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brian, Vicki M and Colin - the birthday kids 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 Good to see Di there & relaxing, with her  

 feet up .… having a chat to Chris (in red!)              Faye taking her ‘Assistant Secretary’s’ position on board. 
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      Brian (watching on) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Cook Eric       We’d love to know what Ron is having a  

         quiet chuckle to himself about, eh! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

     Paul & Eric cooking, while Brian watches on …… again!!!!! 

Bernie & Les 

 

 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT:  

 

Hi Everyone,  
Welcome to 2016. I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and Happy New Year. The year is going too fast already.  
It was lovely to see most of you at the Picnic even though the weather wasn't the best, although it could have 
been worse.  Welcome to our new visitors who are all looking forward to joining us at our first Rally for the year  
in February.  
Until then, take care. 
Cheers 
Elaine 
 

 

      Our work is never done! 

 

 

Elaine and Rae 

    Hard at it 

 

 

   Hope you know     

what you’re doing   

there, Eric! 

I think Les 
burnt it, lucky 

I like them that 

way. 
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TREASURER’S REPORT 

  
Happy New year to all, 
Hope you all had a good Christmas. 
The raffle at the picnic was supplied by the Committee, and tickets sold by 
Kim, which raised $105.00.       Thank you Kim. 
The lucky winners were Ron & Chris. 
Thank you all for your support.      Rae 

                                       
 

 

                                                           

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
                               

     

 

  

  

                                                             

  

                                                         
                                                                                  

                                                                                 

            

 

 

 

 

              

   

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

    

 

 

 

 
                                    

   

 

 

                  
 

 

 

 * Dog Friendly 

 

2016 CALENDAR 

 

FEBRUARY -    

Ferry Reserve C’v Park 

Ph: 02 – 6685 1872 

 

MARCH -        

Kenilworth Show G’rd 

Ph: 07 – 5446 0131 

 

APRIL -      

Fernvale Sports G’rd 

Ph: 07 – 5427 0206 

 

MAY -         

Allawah Scout Camp 

Ph: 07 – 3202 1431  

 

JUNE -        

Gympie Show G’rds 

Ph: 07 – 5482 9537  

 

JULY -        

Woodford Show G’ds 

Ph: 0437 390 862 

 

AUGUST -      

Six Mile Creek  

Country Retreat 

Ph: 07 – 4630 3351 

 

SEPTEMBER -  

Boonah Show G’ds 

Ph: 07 5463 4080 

 

NATIONAL RALLY 

       CANBERRA 

 

OCTOBER -      

Beerwah Show G’ds 

Ph: 07 5494 0513 

 

NOVEMBER -   
Mudjimba C’van Pk 

Ph: 1800 461 475 

 

DECEMBER – No Rally 

Xmas Party  -- TBA 

 

       
 

 
 H                      

        

 

       
 

 

 
                     
                                                                           

 

REMINDER 

Members are expected to wear their Club Shirts at “Official” Club gatherings and any 

other designated Club Activities, gatherings or functions as stated by the Committee. 

Only the officially sanctioned shirt is acceptable as stated by the Committee. 
Saturday is official Club rally day (Club shirt day) 

Prize was drawn out by Visitor, 

Margaret (L) friend of Gay (R) 

The First Aid Kit was the lucky 

prize ... Handy for in the caravan. 
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Another year has passed 

And we're all a little older. 
Last summer felt hotter 

And winter seems much colder.  
 

There was a time not long ago 

When life was quite a blast. 
Now I fully understand 

About 'Living in the Past'  
 

We used to go to weddings,  
Football games and lunches..  
Now we go to funeral homes  
And after-funeral brunches.  
 

We used to have hangovers, 
From parties that were gay. 
Now we suffer body aches  
And wile the night away.  
 

We used to go out dining,   

And couldn't get our fill. 
Now we ask for doggie bags,  
Come home and take a pill.  
 

We used to often travel 
To places near and far. 
Now we get sore asses  
From riding in the car.  
 

We used to go to nightclubs 

And drink a little booze. 
Now we stay home at night 

And watch the evening news.  
 

That, my friend is how life is, 
And now my tale is told.  
So, enjoy each day and live it up... 
Before you're too damned old. 

      “CHAT N CHOOSE” 

Ladies & Gentlemen  
COmE AlONg ON FridAy mOrNiNgS AT 10:00Am TO Our rEgulAr “CHAT N CHOOSE”       
bring your craft or board Games / cards  / artworks / whatever you do 
you choose whether you wish to do your craft While you chat, or just 
chat 

    dON’T Forget your tea or coffee 

 WALNUT DELIGHT       (Lyle’s) 

 

 22 Jatz Biscuits 

 3 Egg Whites 

1 cup Sugar 

1 teas. Vanilla 

1 cup Chopped Walnuts or Almonds 

½ cup Whipped Cream & Shaved Chocolate to put on top 

 

Crumb jatz very finely. Beat egg whites until stiff. Gradually add 

sugar, continuing to beat until well mixed. Add jatz, nuts & vanilla. 

FOLD in carefully.  Place mixture in a greased pie dish & bake at 

350o (180o) for 24 – 30 mins. 

Cool & top with cream & shaved chocolate.  Place in fridge. 

  

 
 

 

       

 

Rod & Warren were quiet   

proud of their ‘selfie’ 

 

 

 

 

 

What on earth is    

wrong, Brian? 
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We are from Frohlies Meats in Yarraman QLD. 

We would like to offer your members 10% discount 

when they mention the caravan club they are with when visiting our shop. 

Find us at 25 McDaniell St Yarraman Q 4614 

Phone us on 07- 4163 8952. 
 

 

                  
 

            What was going on here ?                                                                                                                                           

  

 

  Look at Col’s face in #3 

            1            2  3 

CLUB SHOP 
 

MENS SHIRTS SIZES    $ 33.00 each 

WOMENS SHIRTS SIZE      $33.00 each 

JACKETS    $35.50 each 

SLEEVELESS SHIRT   $25.00 each 

CAPS         $18.00 each 

CLUB STICKERS     $  5.00 each                           

FLAGS      $17.00 each 
VAN FLAG HOLDERS    $  5.00 each                   

T/BAR HITCH HANDLES   $10.00 each 

TENT PEG PULLERS           $  5.00 each 

    PICNIC GOSSIP     
 
Who (or how many) didn’t wear their club shirts to the picnic? 
Who (or how many) didn’t wear their name badges to the picnic? 
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   Wishing all our caravan friends,  

who are not well at the moment,  

a speedy recovery so we can see  

you back carvanning soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

      

 

 

        

 

 

                                        
        

 

 

 

 

 

 

  RALLY CO-ORDINATOR’S REPORT          

   

Hi All,  

Welcome to another year of caravan rallying.  Happy New Year to all who were not at the picnic.   

Our first rally for the year is at Ferry Reserve and for those who I have not told,   

you need to book yourself in  on Ph#  0266851872  -  the sooner the better.   

 

I would like to ask you all that if you have marked the attendance sheet that you are or are not coming and 

circumstances change, could you please let me know and not a friend, as I need to know for the venue we 

are going to. If you cannot reach me on my mobile,   Ph#  0421274206,  could you please ring me on my 

home number Ph #  07 38690345 as this is very important.  

I hope we have a great year and everyone stays well to enjoy our rallies. 

 

Hoping to see you all at Ferry Reserve      

 

Cheers   Sheriff  Eric       P.S. Gazebos are NOT required.  
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The contents of this document are intended for the original club recipients and must not be on forwarded without the permission of the Author 

None of the contents of this newsletter necessarily states the views of the Peninsula Caravan Club Inc or that of the editor unless otherwise stated.    

                  

COMMITTEE/SUBCOMMITTEECONTACT DETAILS 

Email address:  peninsulacaravanclub@gmail.com 

    

 

 Position                     Name                      Phone           Mobile                   Email address 

President Ken Hickson 33140433 O417615060 cardfile@hotmail.com 

Vice President Colin Roles 34918588 0411165380 c.lroles@bigpond.com 

Secretary 

Assist. Secretary 

Elaine Sutherland 

Faye Falvey 

33140560 

38629528 

0419715482 

0412205959 (M) 

ejsutherland49@gmail.com 

ffalvey@optusnet.com.au 

Treasurer Rae Williamson 32849648 0419795321 j.raewill@bigpond.com 

Rally Co-ord. Eric Byng 38690345 0421274206 bynge@outlook.com.au 

Newsletter Editor Lyle Roles 34918588 0431670736 c.lroles@bigpond.com 

     

 

 


